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11" August 2020

Dear Lisa,

I am writing to formally thank the members of Kirkbymoorside Town Council for their very kind and
generous grant to Ryedale Community Transport.

As a charity we have felt the brunt of the Covid-19 pandemic and have, despite all pressures kept our
essential services going for the residents of the District. This grant which is designed to allow us to
withstand the additional burden of extra drivers costs, will ensure that we are able to operate at full
capacity in the weeks and months ahead as we move towards an easing of the lockdown restrictions
and be able to meet the predicted increase in medical journeys for Ryedale residents.

Please be kind enough to record our grateful thanks to your members.

en i
Chief Officer

Ryedale Community Transport CIO

2 Minster Court, Hugden Way,

MNorton, Malton North Yorkshire YO17 9NJ
Registered Charity Number 1109232

Reg VAT Number 140345841



